
601 E. Whittier Blvd., Suite 102, La Habra, CA 90631

As part of your comprehensive eye 
exam today Dr. Pinkham, O.D. will 
take a high-resolution retinal image of 
your eye with a computer-integrated 
system called Optomap.

This test is recommended for all our 
patients of all ages.  It is especially 
important for those with a history of 
and/or a family history of:

• Diabetes
• High Blood Pressure
• Glaucoma
• Macular Degeneration
• Retinal diseases
• Flashing lights
• Decreased or distorted vision
• A strong glasses prescription

Even if you see well, many retinal 
conditions do not produce symptoms 
such as pain or blurred vision.  Retinal photography helps in early detection of retinal problems to avoid vision  
loss/blindness and preserve superior eye health.

This permanent record is very valuable in assessing the current health of your eye and will also serve as a baseline 
for comparison at future visits.  It is the gold standard for preventative care and disease management in preventing 
blindness.

The fee for this part of the eye exam is $40.00.  Typically, retinal images are not covered under most vision 
insurance plans.

This technology can be used without dilation, and will be a permanent part of your medical records. We are happy 
to email you the images taken today, please let us know where to email them:

Patient Signature: Date:

DIGITAL RETINAL IMAGING (DRI) PROCEDURE

I accept this highly advised medical test, understand its importance in preventing blindness, and agree to 
pay the $40.00 fee.
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